Sele Medical Practice
Patient Reference Group

Wednesday 9 November 2016 at 4.00 p.m.
Notes of the meeting
Present: Derek Bramley (DB), Stephen Prandle (SP), Kerri Tron (KT) Bob Potter (BP), Anne Brooks (AB)  
Apologies: Jean Elphick (JE), Michael Elphick (ME), Leanne Dotchin (LD), Sheila Dance (SD), Elizabeth Fish (EF), Tom Frost (TF), Joan McFarlane (JM), Jean Hensby (JH)
Apologies/welcome to any new members
Kerri was welcomed to the meeting.  She is a sixth form student, applying to study medicine so is interested in healthcare issues and pressures.

Apologies noted above.  Unfortunately, no GP was available to attend as the timing of the meeting coincided with surgeries.
Notes of the last meeting (Friday 16 August 2016)
These were agreed as a true record.
Extended Hours Change

The change to extended hours had not met with any known negative feedback.  One Friends and Family comment card had favourably recognised that early nurse appointments are now available as part of the re-provision.
The situation will continue to be monitored.

HGH Elderly Care/Ambulatory Care
Plans are being finalised for patients with specific conditions/problems to be taken by ambulance to Hexham rather than Cramlington.

Certain patients are to be identified as being able to be treated by Hexham when they are known and the ambulance services will be alerted to these patients also.

Education Sessions/Newsletter

The November edition of the newsletter has been distributed.  Discussion took place around some of the items and suggestions were made for items for the next edition.
BP is to provide some information on benefits to those registered blind.

SP suggested an item about the vanguard project.

The next education session, skin sun and scary moles, is to be given by Dr Frankel on Wednesday 23 November at 7pm.  It was thought that this session would appeal to a wide audience.
Sessions for 2017 may be changed to lunchtimes depending on subject matter.  The topics will be decided upon based on feedback.
Any other business

DB has been elected as governor of the North East Ambulance Service, recently rated as ‘good’ by CQC.
Next meeting:

Friday 17 February at 10.30am

Wednesday 10 May at 4pm

Friday 11 August at 10.30am

Wednesday 8 November at 4pm

